
 

 

                      SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
  

 

  

  Saturday, 5
th March 2022                                     SWS/ ACD/ 2021-22/45 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

Perseverance and hard work backed by determination and grit has helped our children endure through another 

challenging session 2021-22. We are proud of our students who have performed well academically in this session. 

We can’t thank the parents enough for their constant support at all times. Together as a team, we’ll continue to ensure 

that the students have the best of learning experiences and opportunities coming their way. 

As the academic session 2021-22 draws to its end, we have planned an offline parent-teacher meeting on 11th March 

2022 at school for the students of Class 1 to 5. 

As a precautionary measure for COVID–19, we will start the meeting at 8:15 a.m and your child’s time- slot is being 

shared along with the circular. Please adhere to the time slot to avoid any inconvenience.  

 

Please note- 

1. Entry into school will be from Gate No. 1 (leading to the Reception area) and exit will be from Gate No. 2 

(Bus gate).    

2. Strictly follow social distancing norms and wear a proper mask  all the time after entering the school. 

3. Sanitize your hands at the gate and wear the gloves provided by the security guard. 

4. Adhere to your time slot, in case of a delay or request for a change in the schedule inform the  

       class in - charge in advance for fixing a separate slot. Last minute changes will not be entertained 

5.   Please collect the book/stationery list, fee challan, temporary I-card and circular for orientation from the 

class in-charge. 

 

 We look forward to meeting you in school. Please follow the safety norms and stay safe. 

 

Warm regards  

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

 


